
Fulton Township 
3425 W. Cleveland Rd., P.O. Box 68   Perrinton, MI  48871 

Phone 989-236-5102; Fax: 989-236-5369; email: info@fultontwp.com 
                                                                                                                       March 16, 2020 

In addition to the measures required under the Declaration of Local State of Emergency from Gratiot 
County, community members are asked to use good judgement concerning business at Fulton Township 
Hall if possible.  

EFFECTIVE TUESDAY MARCH 17, 2020, OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC UNTIL 
APRIL 6TH.   WE WILL STILL CONDUCT BUSINESS AS DIRECTED BELOW AND WILL STILL BE HOLDING OUR 
PUBLIC MEETINGS THE 3RD THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH AT 7:00PM, UNLESS ADVISED BY THE STATE 
DIFFERENTLY.  WHEN IN DOUBT, PLEASE LOOK UNDER NEWS ON OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE CURRENT 
UPDATES. 
 

Consider these alternatives for doing business: 

1. Can your business be delayed and conducted at a later time? 

2. Can your questions be answered by a staff person via telephone or email?  Department contacts 
are listed on our township website. 
 
3. Is the information you are seeking available on the township website?  If not please call us at:  
     989-236-5102 and we will do our best to mail you the information that is needed. 
 
4. Most forms are available on our website. For example, if you need information about PRE’s, 
Land Divisions, Combinations, Zoning permits, etc. just go to our website and click the “FORMS” 
tab, and they are all listed there.  If you do not have access to internet, we can hand forms to you 
through our drop box, if you come to our door.   

5.  Payments made for sewer, land divisions, zoning permits, etc. may be left in our drop box 
located just right of the double doors, if you want a receipt, just leave a note with your fees telling 
us where to send them.   

6.  If you have a sewer emergency, please contact our office at 989-236-5102 or contact Denise at  
      989-236-7728 and we will do our best to help. 
 
7.  If you have an urgent Cemetery need for lot purchases or burials, please call 989-236-7728, 
     and we will assist you as soon as possible. 
 

The Fulton Township website may be accessed at: www. fultontwp.com 
 
IF YOU ARE SICK OR SHOW SYMPTOMS OF BEING ILL, PLEASE STAY HOME OUT OF COURTESY 
TOWARDS OTHERS WHO MAY HAVE COMPROMISED IMMUNE SYSTEMS.  STAY HEALTHY, USE 
PRECAUTION AND COMMON SENSE.                                                                                           
          
                                                                                                                                FULTON TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR 
                                                                                                                                DENISE ROSSMAN 

mailto:fultontwp@cmsinter.net

